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Summary of National Council Meeting 2nd March 2022 7pm 

 
The following Council members attended by Zoom  
 
Nadine Lewis, Steve Woolfe, John Edwards, Mike Broadbent, Lynne Kendall, Chris Whitlock, Andy 
Bumstead, Alex Hodgkinson, Robert Causey, Rob Mugurian,  Dave Smithson,  Pete Lawton, Mark Jarvis, 
Derek Murphy (for John Jones) Marion Quarrington  (with Chris Whitlock)

The following agenda items were discussed: 
  
BMMC Self-funding for Training  
 
This year the club has received considerably lower financial support this year than previous years for 
training. Whilst the shortfall can be covered this year concern was raised as to how do we address such a 
situation for future years?  
Key Actions: 
Nadine Lewis to discuss funding provision with MSUK  
Lynne Kendall to set up a work stream to review options  
 
Membership Data Quality and impact on Volunteering 
 
It has been identified that there are a number of members who have no grade on the database, and 
therefore cannot volunteer for a role via the volunteering portal. The cause of this was to be investigated, 
John Edwards will contact all Regional Membership Secretaries to establish the position by region  
 
The issue of cadets turning 16, and then becoming “registered marshals” was also discussed as the portal 
does not recognise an individual’s birthday. Proposed solutions to this issue to be reviewed by Sean Clarke  
 
Ratification of SE Chair – Andy Bumstead  
 
Vote in favour unanimous 
 
Online membership / volunteering platform 
 
The prosed process for online membership/ direct debit and the volunteering platform was discussed . 
Feedback on the proposal is to be communicated to the development team for incorporation into the 
proposal prior to work commencing  
 
Marshals Pathway   
      
It is proposed that the consultation on the new pathway will commence at the end of March; by discipline / 
region to ensure as much feedback as possible  
 
Disclosure Barring Service   
  
Further to the recent communication form MSUK, further communication will be sent to Membership to 
confirm the position  
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The following reports were reviewed by Council:  

• Chair’s Report 
• Secretary’s Report  
• Treasurer’s Report - Revised Financial Procedures and Expenses procedure were approved by 

Council  
• North West Chair 
• North East Chair  
• Midland Chair 
• South Midlands Chair 
• South East Chair 
• South West Chair  
• Northern Ireland Chair  
• BRMC Chair 
• Training Officer  
• Grading Officer  
• I.T Officer  
• National Members Officer  
• Regalia Officer  
• Competition Officer 
• Brand & Communications Officer  
• Speed & Hillclimb  
• Recruitment Officer 
• Volunteering Coordinator 
• Donington ES  
• ABMRC Officer 

 
 
Any Other Business  
  
Noggin and Natter on 8th March with Hugh Chambers. 
 
Meeting Closed at 9:04pm 
 
 
  


